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From: Gill Park 
Sent: 16 October 2023 20:38
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Cottam Solar Project

Categories: Deadline, HEO

There are currently 11 proposed solar NSIP projects in Lincolnshire. 
They should all be treated as one project so that everyone is aware of the enormous amount of land involved. 
We need the agricultural land to grow food for our population. 
The access roads are narrow country lanes and are not suitable for the heavy construction and maintenance traffic. 
The solar panels will ruin the natural habitat for wildlife. 
The battery storage facility will be a massive fire and flood risk. 
The health and safety aspect is deeply concerning. 
 
Gillian Park 
   
 
Sent from my iPad 




